Supply Chain
Coordination Limited

Equinox House
City Link
Nottingham
Nottinghamshire
NG2 4LA

Email: FOlI@supplychain.nhs.uk
www.supplychain.nhs.uk

4t September 2024
Dear

RE: SCCL-FOI-2024/25-082

Thank you for your FOI request received by the FOI office for the following information. Your request
has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

SCCL does not hold a record of information relevant to your request. We have conducted a search of
our documentation and have found no correspondence to or from staff or similar item with detail that
would respond to your specific questions.

However, we decided to provide additional information to you on a discretionary basis, please see
response in blue below:

1. When in 2020 did the Clipper warehouse in Daventry reach capacity? This is usually regarded
as the point at which a warehouse becomes around 85% full, but if Clipper/SCCL uses a
different definition please supply this.

During the pandemic stock storage and rotation were key to ensuring the right products were
accessible. In around April 2020 the facility in Daventry reached capacity, however operations
continued.

2. When did the Clipper warehouse free up sufficient space to begin to store PPE again ahead of
distribution?
More warehouses were brought into the network around this time. The Daventry site was
central to PPE storage but not the only facility used and with all warehouses stock was moved
in and out on a daily basis in line with the needs of frontline services.

We hope that this response addresses your request. However, if you are dissatisfied with this
response, you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by
submitting a complaint within two months to the postal or e-mail addresses above, quoting the
reference number above. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you
are dissatisfied with the response.

As part of any internal review the handling of your information request will be reassessed by a
member of SCCL staff who was not involved in providing you with this response. If you remain
dissatisfied after this internal review, you will have a right of complaint to the Information
Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.

If you require any further information do not hesitate to contact the FOI team.
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